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The Transport Access Program will 
deliver a better experience for 
Denistone Station customers, with an 
upgraded station accessible to all.  

Track and out-of-hours work  
We will be undertaking out-of-hours work during 
scheduled Sydney Train trackwork between:  

•  8pm Monday 31 July until 6am Tuesday 
1 August  

• 2am Saturday 5 August until 2am Monday  
7 August 2023.  

 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  

• traffic controllers and signage  

• road closures and reduced speed limits  

• footpath closures  

• pedestrian and cyclist detours with traffic 
controllers on site to guide you  

• temporary closure of the public carpark at 
Gordon Crescent and Kinson Crescent from 
Friday 4 August until Thursday 10 August 2023 
for equipment and material storage. 

• noise from machinery and equipment.  

Denistone Station Upgrade 

Track and out-of-hours work reminder 
July 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumattegal people of the Dharug Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and 
present.  

Pedestrian detours and temporarily affected on-street  
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 Contact us 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 
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How will the track and out-of-hours 
work impact me?  
During this period: 

• a train replacement bus service will be 
available from East Parade and Gordon 
Crescent 

• parts of East Parade, West Parade and Ryedale 
Road will be closed to vehicles, with detours in 
place to allow works on the station building 
and entry 

• pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained 
however please note, you may be asked to wait 
for short periods of time until it is safe for you 
to pass the works 

• pedestrian detours will be in place and some 
on-street parking will be affected at Ryedale 
Road, West Parade and East Parade. On-street 
parking will be restored from 5pm Thursday 10 
August 2023 as the equipment is removed 
from each site.  

Thank you for your continued patience and for 
using caution around the areas of work. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
We understand that our work may be noisy at 
times. We will do everything to lessen the 
disturbance, including turning off vehicles and 
equipment when not in use, using non-tonal 
reversing beepers and scheduled noisy works 
during the day where possible. Please follow 
signage and the direction of traffic controllers. 
 

 

Gordon Crescent station overbridge closure detour 
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